
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY IS THANKSGIVING DAY IN CANADA AND COLUMBUS DAY HERE IN THE STATES. 

ACCORDING TO THE WRVM WALL CALENDAR HANGING BEHIND MY COMPUTER.  

WHICH REMINDS ME THAT IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR TO WRITE AND REQUEST A NEW 

CALENDAR FOR 2020. THE SCRIPTURE TEXT CALENDARS OFFER A BEAUTIFUL SCENIC 

PICTURE FOR EACH MONTH ALONG WITH A SCRIPTURE VERSE. THERE ARE LARGE BOXES 

FOR EACH DAY TO RECORD THOSE IMPORTANT DATES AND APPOINTMENTS. AND BEST 

OF ALL, THE CALENDAR IS FREE FOR THE ASKING. SIMILAR TO GOD’S GIFT OF 

SALVATION IN THAT IT IS OFFERED FREE BUT YOU MUST ASK. BUT, WHILE OUR 

QUANTITIES ARE LIMITED, GOD’S GRACE IS NOT. PRAISE THE LORD FOR THAT! THE 

CALENDARS WILL BE MAILED OUT IN DECEMBER SO GET YOUR REQUEST IN EARLY. 

DURING LETTER MONTH WE HEARD FROM JESSE IN ANTIGO WHO WROTE: 

DEAR FRIENDS AT WRVM. IT’S HARD TO BELIEVE YOU’VE BEEN ON THE AIR FOR 52 YEARS. I’M 

SO THANKFUL FOR GOD’S FAITHFULNESS. WE LISTEN TO THE STATION AND REALLY ENJOY 

THE 3:00 PM MUSIC. I WAS ABLE TO ATTEND THE BOOTH BROTHERS CONCERT. IT WAS NICE IT 

WAS SO CLOSE TO US. WE REALLY ENJOYED THE CONCERT. THANKS SO MUCH FOR MAKING IT 

POSSIBLE. IT WAS A TREMENDOUS ENCOURAGEMENT. THANKS AGAIN FOR ALL YOU DO. 

CONCERTS ARE MORE THAN JUST GOOD, WHOLESOME ENTERTAINMENT. JUST AS THE 

SONGS ON THE RADIO MINISTER TO LISTENERS NEEDS, THE SONGS SUNG AND WORDS 

SPOKEN AT THE CONCERTS CAN HAVE A TREMENDOUS IMPACT IN HEARTS AND LIVES. 

AS I CHOOSE THE ARTISTS TO COME TO OUR LISTENING AREA FOR CONCERTS I’M 

LOOKING FOR GROUPS WHO HAVE A HEART FOR MINISTRY AND NOT JUST 

ENTERTAINMENT. AND THUS I AM EXCITED I WAS ABLE TO SCHEDULE ERNIE HAASE & 

SIGNATURE SOUND FOR SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 23. FOR THOSE NOT FAMILIAR WITH 

ERNIE HAASE, ERNIE SANG FOR SEVERAL YEARS WITH THE CATHEDRAL QUARTET. AT 

EVERY CONCERT, ERNIE AS CALLED UPON TO SING ‘OH WHAT A SAVIOR’. WHEN THE 

CATHEDRALS DISBANDED 20 YEARS AGO ERNIE HAASE & SIGNATURE SOUND WAS BORN 

AND THEY HAVE BEEN SINGING EVER SINCE. YOU’LL NOT WANT TO MISS THEM. TICKETS 

ARE AVAILABLE BY PHONE OR ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. 

YOUR PRAYERS AND YOUR GIFTS KEEP WRVM ON THE AIR. THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


